
Time to Renew Your WACCRA Membership!

January 29, 2021

Happy New Year to our Members!

It’s time again to renew your membership and help support our organization as
we continue to work on your behalf to ensure that we get the most out of our
CCRC lifestyle. As you know, our membership year is March 1 through end of
February.

Throughout 2020, your WACCRA leadership has continued to work on key
issues that concern each and every one of us. Donna Kristaponis, WACCRA
President, has written about our 2020 accomplishments in her President’s
Letter. The letter was sent out to you in the WACCRA News-Mail dated January
5, 2021. You can also view it on our website waccra.org.

We are committed to working on your behalf, and we ask that you renew your
membership for another year to help us to do just that. Your dues will assure
your renewal for the period March 1, 2021 - February 28, 2022.

MEMBER TYPES and ANNUAL DUES 

CCRC resident (1st person at an address): $30.00

CCRC resident (2nd person at same address): $24.00

Family of CCRC resident (each family member): $5.00

(NOTE: the "Family member(s)" do not reside in a CCRC)

 

http://www.waccra.org
http://www.waccra.org


Your WACCRA Coordinator will be in touch soon with details on how to easily
renew your membership, add family members, and make a contribution to our
Advocacy Fund. When you renew, please check the contact information on the
membership renewal form and make any necessary changes directly on the
form. We thank you for that!

Your WACCRA Coordinators are:

Louise Alburas (Horizon House) lalburas42@gmail.com 
Susan Dillon (Mirabella) susan@chezdillon.com 
Judy Love (Timber Ridge) judystevel@gmail.com 
Bob Pringle (Parkshore) trpringle@hotmail.com 
Tom Sakata (Skyline) sumthosak6@yahoo.com 
Barry Witham (Emerald Heights) bwitham@uw.edu

For those members residing in a CCRC that does not have a WACCRA
Coordinator, you will receive renewal materials via email or snail mail.
Questions may be directed to our Membership Committee Chair (and Mirabella
Coordinator) Susan Dillon at the email address listed above.

We thank you for your continued support of WACCRA, and look forward to
another year full of accomplishments! Perhaps we will get to meet together in
person this year. Let's hope so.

Best Regards, 
Monica Clement 
WACCRA Communications Chair

 

©2021 WACCRA | 1420 NW Gilman Blvd., #2275, Issaquah, WA 98027 | 701-801-3233
info@waccra.org

Web Version   Preferences   Forward   Unsubscribe  

  

https://gem.godaddy.com/p/2519d11?pact=0-0-0-864282bb90492c26bd775b6a23655313fd13d23d
https://gem.godaddy.com/subscription/edit?pact=0-0-0-864282bb90492c26bd775b6a23655313fd13d23d&amx=0
https://gem.godaddy.com/forward/0-0-0-864282bb90492c26bd775b6a23655313fd13d23d?pact=0-0-0-864282bb90492c26bd775b6a23655313fd13d23d&amx=0
https://gem.godaddy.com/opt_out?pact=0-0-0-864282bb90492c26bd775b6a23655313fd13d23d&amx=0
https://gem.godaddy.com/?

	Time to Renew Your WACCRA Membership!

